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REVOCATION AND NEW INVITATION TO TENDER Construction of the future Austrian exhibition at Auschwitz

18 Aug 2020

At the end of July, in the absence of suitable offers the National Fund of the Republic of Austria revoked its invitation to tender issued in April
for general contractor services for the interior design of the new Austrian exhibition in Block 17 on the grounds of the Auschwitz-Birkenau
Memorial.

The services, which have now been put out to tender by means of direct award with prior announcement, include the construction and installation
of the entire exhibition furnishings. The future contractor must dimension all components in terms of both statics and construction and carry out
the required job planning. The procurement procedure will be carried out in German, the contract language is German.

Further details can be found in the tender document. Applicants can obtain the tender document at www.auftrag.at

The deadline for submission of applications is 8 September 2020, at 1.30 p.m. (subject to changes). More detailed information on the timely and
valid submission of applications can be found in the tender document.

ENQUIRIES

Please address any queries regarding the call to tender exclusively by e-mail:

National Fund of the Republic of Austria for Victims of National Socialism

e-mail: exhibition@nationalfonds.org

https://www.auftrag.at
mailto:exhibition@nationalfonds.org

